
Direct debit means more conservation SS
It's as simple as that.

Paying your Forest and Bird membership or
donation by direct debit is convenient for you
and saves time and money:

Each year we process over 25,000 cheques.
Processingthem is time consuming and
labour intensive.

To help uS put more money into conservation
we invite you to join or renew your
membership by direct debit. You can also use
direct debit to make a regular donation.

Please use the direct debit form at the back of
this magazine, download it from our website
Or call uS and we will post you a copy:

When you have completed the form, post it to
uS and we will set up your direct debit

membership and donation:

Every step of the way you are helping uS to www.forestandbird.org nz
protect Aotearoa New Zealand's wildlife and
wild places: office@forestandbird.org nz

Freephone 0800 200 064
FOREST

Wellington 04-385 7374 & BIRD

Making Popcorn to Save Penguins

combination, but making
popcorn was the way Room
7 at Waverley Park School
raised funds to help the hoiho
— the yellow-eyed penguin —
at Forest and Bird’s Te Rere

|:

may seem an unusual Reserve in Southland.
Hoiho is one of the rarest
penguins in the world and is
found only in New Zealand and
its offshore islands.
The class spent a month
studying the penguin, making

posters, paintings and displays
around their classroom. The
class then decided to do some

fundraising and were looking
for a local project to give the
money to — Southland Forest
and Bird’s Te Rere penguin

reserve was the lucky recipient.
The pupils had studied Te
Rere on the Southland Forest
and Bird web site and knew all
about the devastating fire that
had happeneda few years ago.
Since the fire the main effort at
Te Rere has been planting 1000

native plants a year and
ongoing animal pest control.
The money from the popcorn
will be used to buy native plants
for Te Rere.

—CHRIS RANCE, SouthlandBranch

Penguin conservation programme: children from Room 7 Waverley
Park School show their yellow-eyed penguin posters. The children
also raised funds for Southland Forest and Bird’s Te Rere penguin
reserve by making popcorn.

Left: William Gamble is the
third generation of his family to
work at Southland's Forest and
Bird Te Rere penguin reserve. A
celebration of 20 years' work
on the project is to be held on
Saturday February 19. Because
of the difficult access, visitors
should pre-register with Brian
Rance telephone (03) 213-1161


